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Letter From the Historian 

Welcome back Tau Beta Pi actives! I hope you are all excited for a 

new semester full of exciting opportunities and events as we get 

back into the swing of things. My name is Daniel and I will be 

your Historian this semester! This means that I will be writing the 

Cornerstone, which will be available at each meeting and on our 

website. I hope to make these both informative and fun!

If you would like to contribute a topic to the Cornerstone, email 

me at tbp.historian@umich.edu or fill out the form at tbpmi.ga/

cstone-contrib.

Go Blue! 

-Daniel Orion Pert
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0th Actives Agenda 

• Welcome new Actives

• Leadership Opportunities

• Upcoming Events

• Wrap-up and Q&A

Your amazing officers and advisors for this semester 



One Minute Reads

Upcoming Events 

• IM Sand Volleyball: 9/7 @ 5:45-6:45pm

• Optiver Tech Talk & Panel Discussion: 9/7 @ 
6:30-8pm

• Optiver Market Making Game: 9/9 @ 5:30-7pm

• First General: 9/9 @ 6:30-8pm

• Volunteering at the Career Fair: 9/11 @ 12pm to 
9/13 @ 7pm

• Electee Interviews: 10/12 - 10/14

Sudoku + Word search Fun!

This is a section of the Cornerstone started by Arjun 
Sundararajan, our previous Historian, where TBP 
members get a change to share about any topic 
they're interested in. If you would like to contribute 
a topic, email me at tbp.historian@umich.edu or fill 
out the form at tbpmi.ga/cstone-contrib.

Today's topic is the new location of 
the Bent (the symbol of TBP) on 
North Campus. Due to the 
construction of the new Leinweber 
Building, the Bent formerly in front 
of the BBB has been relocated 
between Pierpont Commons and 
the Lurie Bell Tower!




